
My bilingual 

experience 

 

During this four school years I have learnt, 

enjoyed, and discovered many, many things in the 

bilingual section.  

In 2016, my favourite activity was the elaboration 

of recipes. I remember very well that day, each 

one of us made a recipe that we liked, and at the 

bilingual period our parents or relatives brought 

us the food. I made squid sandwiches. All the food 

was delicious! It wouldn’t be the last time that we 

would organize a snack, rather it became a 

tradition. 

The Christmas project was my favourite 

schoolwork in 2017. We made some ‘posters’ in a 

cardboard about the meaning of Christmas for us. 

When we finished the posters we took them to 

the high school, and the teachers exhibited them 

around the corridors.  

I would never forget the exchange to Germany in 

2018, it was the best activity that we did that 

year. We practiced English, we visited nice places 



and beautiful monuments, but the most important 

thing was that we made new friends. And many of 

us still have contact with them, they were 

amazing, I hope one day I can return to Grimma.  

Fortunately, our trip to Malta this course was 

before all the pandemic happened. It was 

unforgettable. We had many adventures, we lived 

amazing experiences, we laughed a lot, and we had 

a great time. Of course we also practiced  English.  

For me these years would be something not to 

forget, being in the bilingual section has given to 

me many opportunities, and memories that I would 

remember, maybe, all my life. I have improved my 

English a lot. But without Pastora and my 

classmates this wouldn’t have been possible, all 

together we have been like a ‘family’. I recommend 

this program to everybody, they would enjoy and 

learn for sure.  

L. C. V. 

 

 


